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April 11, 2011 Public Hearing Minutes 

 
The April 11, 2011 Public Hearing was held at Town Hall. 
 
Those present were: 
Mayor Walter M. Gardner, Jr.   John Freeman, Town Administrator 
Commissioner Jules Banzet    Jennifer Harris, Warren Record 
Commissioner John Mooring   Police Chief John Younts 
Commissioner John Blalock   Public Works Director Bill Perkinson 
Commissioner Mary Hunter    
Commissioner Audrey Tippett 
Commissioner and Mayor Pro Tem Woody King 
Commissioner Robert Davie 
 
Mayor Gardner called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45pm.  He stated that the advertised purpose of the hearing 
was to receive public comment on a proposed Water Shortage Response Plan.  This plan is required of all 
municipalities so that the state is assured of enforcement in case of drought declarations.  The format is provided by 
the state, and failure to approve it would put the Town in non-compliance.  As no members of the public were in 
attendance to make comment during the Public Hearing, Mayor Gardner declared the hearing closed at 6.55pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Freeman 
Town Administrator 


